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Minutes of the January 30, 2019, meeting 

 

 
Call to Order– at by Jim Kaller 

Also present were Carol Rose and Larry Ankuda.  

 

Membership–Carol 

Individuals may join using PayPal via our website or by sending a check to Carol. 

USOAs new website accepts new members also. 

 

Financial Report—Carol 

The budget the last few years has covered our basic expenses:  insurance, PO box, and 

scholarship, and Carol expects it will be the same this year.  There has been no change in 

our balance in the last month. 

 

Website—Larry 

The calendar has been updated for year 2019. 

Input for the website is always welcome. 

 

Scholarship—Jim 

The deadline for submission of scholarship forms will be the last Friday in April, which 

is the 26th. 

 

UW Hockey—Carol 

ACC (Atlantic Coast Championship) will be April 26-28 in Quebec City, Quebec. 

UWH Nationals will be held June 21-23 in Orlando, FL. 

 

Photography—Jim 

The Monterey Shootout will be in August, but the dates are yet to be set. 

 



UW Fin Swimming—Carol 

No news. 

 

UW Rugby—Carol 

The California Cup competition will be held April 20-21 in Mt. View. 

There are 2 new teams in CA—Los Angeles and San Diego. 

 

Skin Spearfishing— 

Brandi Easter has retired as treasurer of this separate account—thank you very much for 

your service, Brandi--but no one has stepped up to fill this position.  Dennis Haussler and 

Carol Rose have access to it, but who will step up? 

World freshwater meet in New Zealand’s Lake Taupo will be held on March 9-10, 2019.  

This is the 2nd WFSC (The 1st was held in the USA at Lake Mead, 2017).  Eight teams 

(16 divers) will be heading there; CenCal’s Brandi Easter will be competing. 

The Skindiving Nationals will be held June 7 at Lake Mead, NV.  This will replace the 

saltwater nationals and will be hosted by the Rocky Mountain Council.  It will be a boat-

based meet.  Boulder City is the nearby metropolis and rooms at the local casino run 

about $39/night. 

NorCal Skin Divers will host a CenCal team spearfishing meet at Ft. Ross on Sep. 21.  

The weigh-in will be at Ocean Cove. 

 

Old Business 

The purple sea urchin collection event scheduled for January 12-13 at Van Damme was 

canceled due to weather.  Another collection is scheduled for March 9th. 

 

New Business 

An SFO Dive Show will be held at the Santa Clara convention center on April 26-27.  

The organizer has a website describing it. 

 

Next meeting 

CenCal’s next meeting will postponed to Tuesday, April 2 to accommodate Carol’s 

schedule.  Larry will set it up. 

 

Adjourn at 8:19 PM. 

 


